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03 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to a second phonics information session, to talk about books, reading, Little 
Wandle etc. This will also give us an opportunity to answer your questions, and to address any concerns. 
 
This informal meeting will take place in Foxes classroom on Thursday 11th May, from 3.15pm – 4.00pm. 
Your children are very welcome to go to the church with Mrs Freeman during this time. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support, and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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